
 

Your new 'Just Do More' website is here! 

 



We are delighted to announce our new Just Do More website is now 
live for our members!  

We have worked with our partner TA6, to deliver a fantastic, new and exciting website 
for customers and officially launched our Just Do More re-brand as part of a multi-
million pound investment into leisure services. 

The rebrand of ‘Just Do More’ is fresh, innovative, inclusive and strikes a tone that 
invites its users to ‘just do more’ when visiting the centres. 

Please take a look around our new site which is accessible, engaging and hopefully 
gives you, our members just that bit more than our old one! 

As always, we'd love to hear your feedback so drop us an email 
at communicationsne@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk 

Visit the site!  
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